
 
 

 

Members First Credit Union Expands Field of Membership 
Anyone living, working, or attending school in New Hampshire is now eligible to join 

 
MANCHESTER, NH (May 16, 2019) – Members First Credit Union recently announced changes to its 

charter, immediately expanding its field of membership to include anyone living, working, or attending 

school in the State of New Hampshire. Previously, individuals were eligible to join the credit union if 

they lived or worked within 25 miles of a Members First branch in Manchester or Bedford. 

“In 2019 as we celebrate our 70th anniversary and reflect on where we began in the days of handwritten 

ledgers compared to the technological advancements of today, expanding our membership field just 

makes sense,” said Bruce Leighton, president and CEO, Members First Credit Union. “With technology 

like mobile banking, remote check deposit, and online applications, our members can manage their 

accounts and apply for their next mortgage or auto loan from wherever they are. And, since the credit 

union belongs to the Co-Op Shared Branching Network, there are branches all across the state 

accessible to members wishing to conduct in-person transactions.” 

New members that join but don’t live or work near a Members First branch have access to over 5,000 

participating credit unions and 30,000 surcharge-free ATMs across the country via the Co-Op Shared 

Branching and ATM Network. “There’s even an app for locating them,” said Leighton. 

Interested applicants who live, work, or attend school in New Hampshire can join Members First by 

applying online at MembersFirstNH.org, mailing in a membership application, or visiting one of its 

branches in Manchester or Bedford. 

For more information about Members First Credit Union, please call 603-622-8781 or visit 

www.membersfirstnh.org. 

 
About Members First Credit Union  
Since 1949, Members First Credit Union has been a trusted financial resource in Manchester, Bedford 

and surrounding communities. We get to know our members so we can recommend the right solutions 

to help them reach their goals. In other words: we’re small enough to make a big difference. 

As a full-service financial institution, we offer the products and services our members need, whether for 

themselves, their family or business. And because we’re not for profit, earnings go back to our 

members, so they can save and borrow at reasonable rates. Membership is open to anyone living, 

working, or attending school in New Hampshire. 

For more information, call 603-622-8781 or visit www.membersfirstnh.org. 
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